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GrangerTaylor

Comments on behalf of Bloomsbury CAAC. We have no comments to make regarding the 

proposed change to the doors but are disappointed that the opportunity has not been taken to 

remove the ugly canopy (according to the listing description 'Entrance canopy added 1933, much 

altered') which from street level masks much of the rest of this fine building listed Grade II*. 

Great Queen Street deserves better.
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